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Year 3 to 6 Jindabyne Snow and Ski Camp Confirmation Note 
Friday April 5, 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
At this stage we have had 44 students pay their $200 deposit or more for the Years 3-6 Ski/Snow Excursion. This 
excursion is a memorable part of each child’s learning experience and it links to the curriculum. Classes will still 
operate for those not attending. Students attending the excursion should discuss whether they will have catch up 
work with their teacher. You may also like to contact your child’s class teacher during the week following the 
excursion, to see if there is anything your child has missed that they may need to follow up on.  
 
We will be taking one bus on the excursion. At this stage, the attending teachers include: Ms Michelle Hulme 
(Principal), Mr Ben Kirk (3-6 Assistant Principal/Year 5 Teacher), Miss Natasha Sconfienza (Year 4 Teacher) and Mr 
Craig Morris (Year 6 Teacher).  
 
Your child ________________________________  of class _______ has (at April 3): 
 
  Paid the full $540 for the 2019 Jindabyne Snow and Ski Camp and has a confirmed place*. 
 
  Paid $_________ , meeting their full $200 excursion deposit commitment (or more) and has a confirmed 

place on the 2019 Year Ski/Snow Camp*. Please ensure that the following instalments are made on time to 
retain your child’s place on the excursion (INSTALMENTS DUE:  $200 by Friday 10th May (Week 2 Term 2) and 
$140 by Friday 14th June – Week 7 Term 2). Failure to make instalments on time may result in your child being 
placed on a wait list/withdrawn. 

 
  Only paid ____________ of the required $200 excursion cost. Please contact me at school before the end of 

term to discuss your child’s attendance at the excursion as their place may be withdrawn.  
 
*Confirmations may be withdrawn if: 
(a) The excursion is cancelled due to low numbers following subsequent instalments; 
(b) Your child is withdrawn from the excursion due to illness/behaviour (this may result in them forfeiting their $200 
deposit). 
 
If the excursion is cancelled or a student is withdrawn, parents/carers who made the initial payment will receive a 
refund form. Funds will then be returned to a nominated bank account within 20 business days. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michelle Hulme 
Principal 
  


